
2016-2017 Columbiette Officers

President  Pat Keegan                   862-268-4176   
Past Pres      Mary Ann Stanek           973-702-7610
Vice Pres.  Miriam Montagne           201-230-1373
Secretary  Maureen Fiore                973-579-5293
Fin. Sec.  Colleen Testa                 973-579-3452
Treasurer      Carol Strand                   973-300-1948
Sentinel   Amy Keegan                  973-919-6951

Auxiliary 7784 Council 7784
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  Knights of Columbus Officers

SK Thomas Sullivan - Grand Knight 
SK Thomas Hudak - Deputy Grand Knight 
Doug Modrow - Financial Secretary 
Carl Beaulieu - Chancellor 
 James W. Kelly - Treasurer 
 Gary Carlson - Recorder 
 SK James J. McDonald - Advocate 
 SK Robert Tiscornia - Warden 
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Patty Savacool- Newsletter Editor -  973-383-4560
 57 Ryerson Ave, Newton,NJ 07860   

Dear Sister Columbiettes,
      The weather has been just beautiful. Let’s enjoy it before the 
colder weather comes upon us. This is wonderful time of year for 
family events. 
The National Life Chain will take place on Respect Life Sunday, 
October 2nd from 2:00-3:330pm, at the Newton Green, on the 
corner of High and Spring Streets.  Come join with other groups 
around the county in a prayerful witness to life.  Signs will be 
provided.  You may bring a chair if you feel it is necessary. 
A statewide officers training was held on Sunday September 25th. 
There was valuable information given to each officer. 
Maureen, Miriam and Mary Ann have been working very hard on the 
Beefsteak fundraiser. Remember, if you are donating a prize for the 
raffle, bring it to the meeting on October 3rd  and the committee will 
take care of making sure it is at the dinner. All gifts should be 
approximately $25 or more in value and have an index card (or 
paper) indicating the donor and value.  If possible, please have the 
gift presentation ready. If you don’t have it by then, just make sure 
it gets to the event. We are raising money for a wonderful charity. 
The Department of Persons with Disabilities does many wonderful 
things for people with disabilities and has a group home in Sparta. 
We are also supporting other local charities.  Coming up in 
November, we will be helping St. Paul’s Abbey make Christmas 
Wreaths to sell.
Each month we bring in items for others and for October we are 
bringing in Character band-aids for the Squirettes.
With the approval of doing raised garden beds for Bridgeway, I am 
working with them on hopefully getting material donated and how 
we are going to proceed with this.
I am contacting companies for help in getting duffle bags at a lower 
cost so we can donate more to Department of Children Protection 
and Permanency (DCPP). Previously DYFS.
Looking forward to seeing everyone on October 3rd.

May the angels in heaven protect and guide us all.

Pat Keegan
  

peppermintpattycake@centurylink.net

MICHE 
One bag, Endless 

possibilities 
Catherine Testa, 

 Miche Representative   
               973-670-1695               
                                                        

                                
 miche_chic@live.com

 

The Don Bosco Crier is published the last Wednesday of each month with 
the exception of  June, July and December.  Articles should be submitted to 
the Editor by the 20th of each month.   Every effort has been taken to ensure 
that information is accurate.

 Nicky T's
Hot Dogs,

Sandwiches, 
Pizza and More!
  (973) 300-4500 

callto:+1973-670-1695
mailto:miche_chic@live.com
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Jerry Woodring and Family
Susan Kadar

The Kerwick Family
   Nancy Bliesath (Daughter of Connie Pyne)

Roberta Treptau( sister of Connie Pyne)
Stephen Losey (Son of Pattie Losey)
Judy Moyer (Cousin of Pattie Losey) 

Louise and Geoff  Crann     
The soul of Rosemary Woodring  

Kathleen Restuccia(Sister Columbiette)
Jennifer DiNardo (Daughter  of

 Susan and Jim Bodnar)
The Veliz Family
Michael Palumbo

Mary Gregory  (Sister of Pat Fitzpatrick)
Dominick Restuccia  (Brother Knight)  (Brother Knight)

    Jason Palazzo (Grandson of  Margie Palazzo)
Kerri Knight (Daughter of  Pat Fitzpatrick)

 Amy Keegan 
Father Angelus 
Pat Fitzpatrick
 Mildred Bugge

Carol Strand

 
 

 
  

 

  

 

              

         

  

 

   

  
     
 

 

   

  

 

 
 

  

 

 

 .

 
  

 

 

                     This Month's Donation
                  Character Band-Aids

Calendar of Events
 

3rd

Auxiliary Meeting 
7pm St. Joseph's CC

5th 
Western Chapter

7pm St. Anthony's Butler

7th 
Auxiliary Meeting 

7pm St. Joseph's CC

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

   

  

 Check out our websites  ---  

  kofc7784.orgkofc7784.org  
    

              donboscocolumbiettes.weebly.comdonboscocolumbiettes.weebly.com

  
www.squirettes-marysangels.weebly.comwww.squirettes-marysangels.weebly.com

http://kofc7784.org/
http://www.squirettes-marysangels.weebly.com/
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